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SHREK THE MUSICAL
Auditions in Action!

Auditions for the Shrek Musical kicked off this week with students from Years 4-10 showcasing
their talents for our casting panel. There have been some excellent auditions so far and it has
been great to see so many talented students putting up their hand to be involved. We have been
particularly impressed with the preparation that has gone into each audition, especially in trying
to capture the essence of each character. 

Auditions will continue in Week 3 as we excitedly anticipate many more great presentations. If
you still wish to audition for a lead or minor role, make sure you submit an Audition Form by
Monday 18th October. 

Information booklets are available by emailing musical@thac.nsw.edu.au

Mr Luke Robinson
Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator
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